
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 10th March 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 School Attendance Matters 
 
 
 
 
 
 
#GoingInNotMissingOut 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Nut Free School 
Polite reminder that we are nut free school.  For health and safety reasons please ensure that any snacks or 
packed lunch items do not contain any nuts.  Thanks. 
 

 Pre-ordering School Meals – ACTION REQUIRED 
o The cost of food and ingredients is continuing to rise at an alarming rate.   
o We want to be able to offer all of our children a nutritious and healthy balanced meal each day at 

a price that is affordable for all.   
o To do this, we are looking at ways we can control our food production costs. 

 
The best way that we can do this is by asking our families to pre-order their child’s meals at least one 
week in advance so we can accurately predict our required food order for production the following week 
to avoid unnecessary over-spends and reduce waste. 

 

Please pre-order your child's meal requirements for the following week  
by Thursday of the current week at the latest.   

 
Pre-orders can be made using your child's parent pay account.  

 
If pre-orders for meals have not been placed for the following week or your child does not have a packed 
lunch from home, then your child will be offered the option of a jacket potato with the filling of the day or you 
will be asked to bring them a packed lunch into school. 
We hope that by families helping us with this mitigating measure that we can continue to hold our current 
meal price and avoid any cost increases. 
 

 Families North Yorkshire- Magazine, March/April 2023 
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/north_yorkshire_digital_ma23?fr=sMTdkZDU4NTA3NTg&utm_source=
BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=Distribution_Points_Mag_Link_March%2fApril_23&utm_medium=email 
 

 PGL Reminder – Year 5 only 
Please ensure that you pack plenty of warm clothing for next week’s residential and also please remember 
that you will need a packed lunch on Monday. 
 

 Parents Evening 
Parents evening will be held in school on Tuesday 21st March from 3:30pm-6:30pm and Thursday 23rd March 
3:30-5:30pm.  A link will be sent to you very soon to book your appointment.   
 
 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/north_yorkshire_digital_ma23?fr=sMTdkZDU4NTA3NTg&utm_source=BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=Distribution_Points_Mag_Link_March%2fApril_23&utm_medium=email
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/north_yorkshire_digital_ma23?fr=sMTdkZDU4NTA3NTg&utm_source=BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=Distribution_Points_Mag_Link_March%2fApril_23&utm_medium=email


 
 

 Online Safety Tips - iPads 

 
 



 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 



 
 

 

Underwater Hockey – Why not give it a go…..? 

We're currently looking for new members, and as part of that aim we're hoping to get some 
interest from younger people, as historically the club had many junior members who even 
competed at junior national tournaments. We are running a free "Give it a go" session on 
Saturday 11th March 15:00-16:00 at Yearsley Swimming Pool and would be delighted if we could 
introduce the sport to some new, enthusiastic members! I'm hoping to reach out to Year 5 and 6 
aged students to foster some interest and was wondering if it is any way possible to facilitate this 
through local schools, which would be very much appreciated! I'm happy to discuss any 
appropriate means that we can reach out in coordination with schools. 
 

Further details about our club and specifics of the event can be found in the link to our facebook 
page in the email signature below, but the only requirement we have for people who want to give 
it a try is that they are confident swimming at least a length of a pool, and happy with trying to 
dive to the bottom of the pool. All that people need to bring is a swimming costume and some 
socks to wear under fins. We will supply all equipment including: 
 

Fins 

Mask 

Snorkel 
Hats 

Gloves 



Sticks 
 

As the club is a British Octopush Association member, we are also covered by their insurance 
policy, and have attached a letter with details. I have also attached a leaflet detailing the time and 
place for the session. 
 

Apologies if this is not the best contact to use for this request, please let me know if a more 
appropriate contact exists! 
 

Best Regards, 
Sam Birt 
 

 
York Octopush Club 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 


